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questions about the nature and purpose of education. They provide a coherent,
deeply reflective understanding of holistic education as a response to these
questions." — Ron Miller, author of What Are Schools For? Holistic Education in
American Culture Contributors include Gary Babiuk, Marni Binder, Rina Cohen, Diana
Denton, Riane Eisler, David Forbes, Selia Karsten, Isabella Colalillo Kates,
Rachael Kessler, Bok Young Kim, Anna F. Lemkow, John P. Miller, Thomas Moore,
Ayako Nozawa, Deborah Orr, Edmund O’Sullivan, Young-Mann Park, Christopher
Reynolds, Susan A. Schiller, Douglas Sloan, Celeste Snowber, Min-Young Song,
Leslie Owen Wilson, and Atsuhiko Yoshida.
CIFL Pedagogical Peculiarities 2017-11-27 Pedagogical Peculiarities: Conversations
at the Edge of University Teaching and Learning explores the peculiarities
characterising university teaching cultures through a consideration of the
implications, tensions and impacts associated with academic development in higher
education.
Table Saw Editors of Skills Institute Press 2013 When you unpack a new table sawwhether it's a bench top, contractor or cabinet saw-the enclosed manual doesn't
venture much beyond basic safety, assembly, and set-up. That leaves some headscratching when it's time to turn it on and start cutting. Where's the manual that
covers all the things your new table saw is designed to do?The Missing Shop
Manual-Table Saw takes that next step with you. In addition to explaining the
basics of safety and set-up, this handy reference will help you get the most for
your money by getting the most from your equipment. From cutting dados and molding
to creating jigs, you'll discover the techniques and tips you need to maximize
your table saw's performance. Even if you've been woodworking for years, you'll
wish this was the manual that originally came with your new table saw. "
Maeve's Times Maeve Binchy 2014-10-28 Five decades of selected writings from the
Irish Times by the beloved and best-selling author, filled with her hallmark
humor, candor, and wisdom-a timeless gift to her legion of fans. Maeve Binchy once
confessed: "As someone who fell off a chair not long ago trying to hear what they
were saying at the next table in a restaurant, I suppose I am obsessively
interested in what some might consider the trivia of other people's lives." She
was an accidental journalist, yet from the beginning, her writings reflected the
warmth, wit, and keen human interest that readers would come to love in her
fiction. From the royal wedding to boring airplane companions, Samuel Beckett to
Margaret Thatcher, "senior moments" to life as a waitress, Maeve's Times gives us
wonderful insight into a changing Ireland as it celebrates the work of one of our
best-loved writers in all its diversity-revealing her characteristic directness,
laugh-out-loud humor, and unswerving gaze into the true heart of a matter.
“Binchy’s wry, self-effacing style reminds one of a Celtic Nora Ephron. . . .
[She] throws a spotlight on strong, imperfect women confronting complicated
challenges.” —The Christian Science Monitor
Henry Yan's Figure Drawing Henry Yan 2006 The author has many years of experience
in teaching drawing and painting at the Academy of Art University in San
Francisco, California. This book is focused on various techniques and styles in
drawing human figures and portraits. The book has 192 pages, each page includes
one or more figure/head drawings done from live models. There are about 20 stepby-step demonstrations from detailed and traditional approaches to fast and
painterly styles. It's a book that will benefit both beginners and advanced
learners.
Vanished Splendor Robert Alexander 2017-03-07 A striking new coloring book
depicting the richness of the last days of the Romanovs, allowing users to
experience splendor, majesty, and mystery of lost Russia. Drawing from decades of
work, travel, and research in Russia, Robert Alexander has created a stunning
coloring book with every detail rooted in the rich, colorful history that was the
glory of Imperial Russia. Depicting the grand world of Nicholas and Alexandra
Romanov—from their imperial palaces, costume balls and gowns, to jewels and
Faberge objets d’art, and the magical meadows and forests of their empire—Vanished
Splendor is a treat for the eyes and a delight for history buffs. Infused with
Robert Alexander’s deep knowledge and love of Russian culture and art and detailed
by Christopher Bohnet’s intricate skills, the coloring book captures in soul and
spirit the fascinating era of the Romanovs, where nothing was done until it was
overdone. It is a coloring book like no other—and all it takes to bring that
magical time to life is the stroke of a colored pencil.
New Heritage Yehuda Kalay 2007-11-14 The use of new media in the service of
cultural heritage is a fast growing field, known variously as virtual or digital
heritage. New Heritage, under this denomination, broadens the definition of the
field to address the complexity of cultural heritage such as the related social,
political and economic issues. This book is a collection of 20 key essays, of
authors from 11 countries, representing a wide range of professions including
architecture, philosophy, history, cultural heritage management, new media,
museology and computer science, which examine the application of new media to
cultural heritage from a different points of view. Issues surrounding heritage
interpretation to the public and the attempts to capture the essence of both
tangible (buildings, monuments) and intangible (customs, rituals) cultural
heritage are investigated in a series of innovative case studies.
The European Union's Eastern Neighbours After the Orange Revolution Atis Lejins
2006
Fire Rescue Benji Davies 2013-01-01 Bizzy Bear is lending a hand at the fire
station when he receives an emergency call summoning the team's help. Join the
fire-fighters as they race to the rescue in this action-packed story for the very
young!
Spotlight on Advanced - Exam Booster Workbook Francesca Mansfield 2014 Spotlight
on Advanced is a comprehensive course that has been revised to be in line with the
new Cambridge English exam specifications for January 2015. It prepares adults and
younger learners to excel in the revised exam.
Solutions for Cyber-Physical Systems Ubiquity Druml, Norbert 2017-07-20 Cyberphysical systems play a crucial role in connecting aspects of online life to
physical life. By studying emerging trends in these systems, programming
techniques can be optimized and strengthened to create a higher level of
effectiveness. Solutions for Cyber-Physical Systems Ubiquity is a critical
reference source that discusses the issues and challenges facing the
implementation, usage, and challenges of cyber-physical systems. Highlighting
relevant topics such as the Internet of Things, smart-card security, multi-core
environments, and wireless sensor nodes, this scholarly publication is ideal for
engineers, academicians, computer science students, and researchers that would
like to stay abreast of current methodologies and trends involving cyber-physical

100 Nudes in the Art of All Times Roundhouse Group 2013 Cento nudi d'artista e una
selezione di brani d'autore esplorano con malizia e ironia un tema caro all'arte
di tutti i tempi. Attraverso i secoli, l'evoluzione di un'idea del corpo inteso
come luogo della bellezza e del desiderio.
Security and Privacy in Smart Sensor Networks Maleh, Yassine 2018-05-09 Security
and privacy protection within computer networks can be a challenge. By examining
the current problems and challenges this domain is facing, more efficient
strategies can be established to safeguard personal information against invasive
pressures. Security and Privacy in Smart Sensor Networks is a critical scholarly
resource that examines recent developments and emerging trends in smart sensor
security and privacy by providing new models, practical solutions, and
technological advances related to security. Featuring coverage on a broad range of
topics such as cloud security, encryption, and intrusion detection systems, this
book is geared towards academicians, engineers, IT specialists, researchers, and
students seeking current research on authentication and intrusion detection.
British Armored Fighting Vehicles George Bradford 2008-02-13 Filled with finescale drawings of British armored vehicles, including: • Stuart I Light Tank •
Crusader III • Tank • Humber Scout Car • Valentine Bridgelayer • Cromwell IV Tank
Daimler Armored Car • And dozens more . . .
VIII International Scientific Siberian Transport Forum Zdenka Popovic 2020-01-04
This book presents the findings of scientific studies on the successful operation
of complex transport infrastructures in regions with extreme climatic and
geographical conditions. It features the proceedings of the VIII International
Scientific Siberian Transport Forum, TransSiberia 2019, which was held in
Novosibirsk, Russia, on May 22–27, 2019. The book discusses improving energy
efficiency in the transportation sector and the use of artificial intelligence in
transport, highlighting a range of topics, such as freight and logistics, freeway
traffic modelling and control, intelligent transport systems and smart mobility,
transport data and transport models, highway and railway construction and trucking
on the Siberian ice roads. Consisting of 214 high-quality papers on a wide range
of issues, these proceedings appeal to scientists, engineers, managers in the
transport sector, and anyone involved in the construction and operation of
transport infrastructure facilities.
Effortless E-Commerce with PHP and MySQL Larry Ullman 2010-10-21 In this
comprehensive guide to creating an e-commerce Web site using PHP and MySQL,
renowned author Larry Ullman walks you through every step—designing the visual
interface, creating the database, presenting content, generating an online
catalog, managing the shopping cart, handling the order and the payment process,
and fulfilling the order—always with security and best practices emphasized along
the way. Even if you’re an experienced Web developer, you’re guaranteed to learn
something new. The book uses two e-commerce site examples—one based on selling
physical products that require shipping and delayed payment, and another that
sells non-physical products to be purchased and delivered instantly—so you see the
widest possible range of e-commerce scenarios. In 11 engaging, easy-to-follow
chapters, Effortless E-Commerce with PHP and MySQL teaches you how to: • Think of
the customer first, in order to maximize sales • Create a safe server environment
and database • Use secure transactions and prevent common vulnerabilities •
Incorporate different payment gateways • Design scalable sites that are easy to
maintain • Build administrative interfaces • Extend both examples to match the
needs of your own sites Larry Ullman is the president of Digital Media and
Communications Insights, Inc., a firm specializing in information technology
(www.dmcinsights.com). He is the author of several bestselling programming and Web
development books, including PHP and MySQL for Dynamic Web Sites: Visual QuickPro
Guide. Larry also writes articles on these subjects and teaches them in small and
large group settings. Despite working with computers, programming languages,
databases, and such since the early 1980s, Larry still claims he’s not a computer
geek (but he admits he can speak their language).
Legal Language Peter M. Tiersma 2000-05-15 This history of legal language slices
through the polysyllabic thicket of legalese. The text shows to what extent
legalese is simply a product of its past and demonstrates that arcane vocabulary
is not an inevitable feature of our legal system.
Interethnic Communication E. Lamar Ross 1978
Number-Theoretic Algorithms in Cryptography Oleg Nikolaevich Vasilenko 2007
Algorithmic number theory is a rapidly developing branch of number theory, which,
in addition to its mathematical importance, has substantial applications in
computer science and cryptography. Among the algorithms used in cryptography, the
following are especially important: algorithms for primality testing;
factorization algorithms for integers and for polynomials in one variable;
applications of the theory of elliptic curves; algorithms for computation of
discrete logarithms; algorithms for solving linear equations over finite fields;
and, algorithms for performing arithmetic operations on large integers. The book
describes the current state of these and some other algorithms. It also contains
extensive bibliography. For this English translation, additional references were
prepared and commented on by the author.
Unfurling, A Mixed-Media Workshop with Misty Mawn Misty Mawn 2011-06-01 "This
inspiring, creative manual offers a unique, participatory experience that teaches
core art skills and shares a range of exploratory techniques for the aspiring
artist, photographer, craftsperson, novice, and anyone in between. The exercises
include drawing, painting, portraiture, collage, photo arts, stamp carving,
origami, still life, and more-each presented with an eye toward expanding your
personal artistic voice. The exercises are supplemented with inspirational advice,
quotes, poetry, and photography. Several projects integrate special extra
materials that are enclosed in a pocket in the back of the book. The author, Misty
Mawn is a popular artist and sought-after instructor, and writes a thoughtful,
beautiful blog: http://www.mistymawn.typepad.com/"-Holistic Learning and Spirituality in Education John P. Miller 2012-02-01 Explores
the theory, practice, and poetics of spiritual and holistic education. In Holistic
Learning and Spirituality in Education, scholars from around the globe address the
theory, practice, and poetics of holistic education. Some of the topics explored
include educating the soul; partnership education; nourishing adolescents’
spirituality; education and the modern assault on being human; the Eros of
teaching; personal creativity as soul work; pedagogies of compassion; and
meditation, masculinity, and meaningful life. "This book contains exceptionally
thoughtful analyses and genuine wisdom. The authors, many of whom are leading
voices for a more holistic understanding of education, raise vitally essential
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in many cases, do not exist.
The Blended Learning Book Josh Bersin 2004-09-24 The Blended Learning Book is your
user?s manual forimplementing blended learning. It gives you a guidebook
tocombining the latest technologies with traditional training modelsto create
high-impact programs that drive superior business results(not just reduce costs).
Filled with real-world examples and casestudies from organizations such as
Accenture, BI, Cisco, FedEx,Kinko?s, Grant-Thornton, IBM, Novell, the U.S. Navy,
Verizon, andmore, e-learning veteran Josh Bersin zeros in on What Works -- inall
shapes and sizes of training departments from a variety ofindustries.
The Encyclopedic Dictionary of Applied Linguistics Keith Johnson 1999-03-12 This
volume provides an up-to-date and comprehensive reference guide to the key
concepts, ideas, movements, and trends of applied linguistics for language
teaching.
Scaling Networks v6 Companion Guide Cisco Networking Academy 2017-08-17 Scaling
Networks v6 Companion Guide is the official supplemental textbook for the Scaling
Networks v6 course in the Cisco Networking Academy CCNA Routing and Switching
curriculum. The Companion Guide is designed as a portable desk reference to use
anytime, anywhere to reinforce the material from the course and organize your
time. The book’s features help you focus on important concepts to succeed in this
course: · Chapter objectives–Review core concepts by answering the focus questions
listed at the beginning of each chapter. · Key terms–Refer to the lists of
networking vocabulary introduced and highlighted in context in each chapter. ·
Glossary–Consult the comprehensive Glossary with more than 250 terms. · Summary of
Activities and Labs–Maximize your study time with this complete list of all
associated practice exercises at the end of each chapter. · Check Your
Understanding–Evaluate your readiness with the end-of-chapter questions that match
the style of questions you see in the online course quizzes. The answer key
explains each answer. How To–Look for this icon to study the steps you need to
learn to perform certain tasks. Interactive Activities–Reinforce your
understanding of topics with dozens of exercises from the online course identified
throughout the book with this icon. Videos–Watch the videos embedded within the
online course. Packet Tracer Activities–Explore and visualize networking concepts
using Packet Tracer exercises interspersed throughout the chapters and provided in
the accompanying Labs & Study Guide book. Hands-on Labs–Work through all the
course labs and additional Class Activities that are included in the course and
published in the separate Labs & Study Guide.
Research in mathematics education 1980-06
Cognitive Information Systems in Management Sciences Lidia Dominika Ogiela
2017-02-28 Cognitive Information Systems in Management Sciences summarizes the
body of work in this area, taking an analytical approach to interpreting the data,
while also providing an approach that can be used for practical implementation in
the fields of computing, economics, and engineering. Using numerous illustrative
examples, and following both theoretical and practical results, Dr. Lidia Ogiela
discusses the concepts and principles of cognitive information systems, the
relationship between intelligent computer data analysis, and how to utilize
computational intelligent approaches to enhance information retrieval. Real world
implantation use cases round out the book, with valuable scenarios covering
management science, computer science, and engineering. Indexing: The books of this
series are submitted to EI-Compendex and SCOPUS Discusses the basic concepts and
principles in cognitive information systems, providing ‘real-world' implementation
examples Explains the relationship between intelligent computer data analysis and
how to utilize computational intelligent approaches to enhance information
retrieval Provides a unified structured approach that can be used to develop
information flow in cognitive management systems

system progression.
Do You Have The Time for Success? Julio Melara 1997
Empathy and Birth Order Ezra Stotland 1971
Contemporary Education Eleanor Lemmer 1999-01-01 The issues and trends presented
and discussed in this book hinge upon the following aspects: schooling,
curriculum, governance, partnerships, higher education, lifelong learning and
diversity.
Microinteractions Dan Saffer 2013-04-30 It’s the little things that turn a good
digital product into a great one. With this practical book, you’ll learn how to
design effective microinteractions: the small details that exist inside and around
features. How can users change a setting? How do they turn on mute, or know they
have a new email message? Through vivid, real-world examples from today’s devices
and applications, author Dan Saffer walks you through a microinteraction’s
essential parts, then shows you how to use them in a mobile app, a web widget, and
an appliance. You’ll quickly discover how microinteractions can change a product
from one that’s tolerated into one that’s treasured. Explore a microinteraction’s
structure: triggers, rules, feedback, modes, and loops Learn the types of triggers
that initiate a microinteraction Create simple rules that define how your
microinteraction can be used Help users understand the rules with feedback, using
graphics, sounds, and vibrations Use modes to let users set preferences or modify
a microinteraction Extend a microinteraction’s life with loops, such as “Get data
every 30 seconds”
Small States in a Turbulent Environment Atis Lejins 1997
The Story of Big Cities James McMenamin 2008-01-01
The Baltic States Atis Lejins 1996
Oborone Harshul Makim 2017-09-11 The heroes in this story are just like you,
ordinary women and men who observed failures of the law and felt an irrepressible
desire to correct them. What is there to do when law abiding, hard working people
can't find justice from the very system that has been established to protect them
from monsters among us. The deeds of heroism in this book were not inspired by
unrealistic characters such as James Bond or Jason Bourne. They do not reflect the
Hollywood version of what it is to be a hero, but are representations of what
could happen if good men and women say "enough". If this peaks your desire then
read on.
Soccer Skills Michael Owen 2000 This manual has practical routines as demonstrated
by Michael Owen and the Brazilian Football Academy in Leeds. It features: getting
to know the ball; shooting for goal; volleying; heading; penalties; defending;
tackling; and ball control. There is a personal profile of Michael.
Amazon Bruce Parry 2008-10-02 Explorer Bruce Parry is embarking on yet another
epic journey: down the Amazon - the world's greatest river, its largest forest,
the most bio-diverse habitat on the planet and home to some of the last
uncontacted tribes left on Earth. It's one hell of a trip, as Parry travels over
6,000 kms by foot, light aircraft and boat to meet and live with tribesmen, coca
growers, loggers and illegal miners. Written in diary form, Amazon gives a rare
insight into the ways of life that have existed since the dawn of time and are
about to disappear forever. Illness, accidents, and all manner of unforeseen
mishaps test Parry's strength every step of the way, but fans will know from Tribe
that this man's thirst for new experiences, and his amazing resilience, knows no
boundaries. Armchair travel and adventure doesn't get any better than this.
Decision Order and Time in Human Affairs G. L. S. Shackle 2010-06-24 This second
edition examines how one makes a decision and the factors that influence that
decision.
Cooperation in the Baltic Sea Region Pertti Joenniemi 1993 Generates new concepts
of economic, military and environmental security for the Baltic and discusses a
future agenda for the region with ideas for policies which are needed but which,
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